
 

 

 

 

 

How we are celebrating World Book Day 2022 (Thursday 3rd 

March) at Grove Primary School: 

Dressing up: On Thursday 3rd March, as usual the children are invited to come 

into school dressed as their favourite book character OR slightly differently this 

year, they may wish to come dressed as a word. You could think of an 

interesting/unusual word and come dressed as that. You could recycle/use items 

you already have at home to create a costume.  Your child would need to wear 

a sign or label so everyone can read what they are dressed as. If you Google 

‘Vocabulary Parade’ you will see lots of great ideas to spark your imagination 

and it hopefully won’t cost a thing to create.  

 

 

 

  

 

World Book Day tokens: 

On World Book Day, all of the children will 

receive their £1 book voucher which entitles 

them to buy one of the special World Book Day 

books, which are available at most supermarkets 

and local book shops. 

Book Swap: On Thursday 3rd March, we would like to invite all children to bring 

in a pre-loved/outgrown (but still in good condition) book from home, which they 

would be happy to swap at school. The books which are brought in from home, 

will be laid out in the hall on World Book Day. During the morning, the children 

will be able to choose a new book to keep. This will mean that every child will go 

home with a new, exciting book to read and enjoy at home!   

This is not all we have planned during World Book Day. There will also be other activities 

which will take place during the school day. Check our Facebook page to see what else we get 

up to to celebrate our love of reading!  

Thank you!  


